
HOLY SPIRIT CHURCH, MARPLE 
Holyspiritmarple.com 

Fr. Stephen Roberts       427 4922  

fatherroberts@hotmail.com 

12th January 2025 

The Baptism of The Lord 

 

 

THOSE WHO ARE SICK 

Please  pray  for  Christopher Brown,  Christopher Clifford,  Jonathan Davison, 

Fr. Bill Fitzgerald, Isaac Iqba, Stuart Madden, Steven Platts, Emily Small, 

Kathryn Smith, James Tanner, Jarek Tomaszewski, Kathleen Williams, Mary Gilbody. 

Marian Lamp: This Week the Marian Lamp is lit for Peace in the World 

A warm welcome to everyone. If you are new to the parish, please fill in a card and give 

it to Fr Stephen. We shall be glad to visit you and make you as welcome as possible. 

The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a Registered Charity No.234025  

Data Protection Privacy Notice. The Parish of Holy Spirit, Marple sometimes collects personal information about 

parishioners. All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection 

Regulations. This is retained only as necessary and used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for 

legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes. You can read our full privacy notice at; 

https://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/legal/privacy -notice/  

Sunday 
Vigil 4 pm 

 

 

9 am 

12th January   
Intention:  Barrie Edward Hulme 

 

MORNING MASS 
Intention: Pope Francis  

Thursday 

10am  
 

 

6pm 

16th January   

DAILY MASS 
Intention: Priest Intention   

 

Exposition, Holy Hour 

Monday 

10am 

13th January   

DAILY MASS 
Intention: Fr Marianus Kullu 

 

Friday 

    10am  

17th January   

DAILY MASS 
Intention: Fr Denis Maher   

  

Tuesday 
            

14th January  
No Mass  
 

Saturday 
4 pm 

18th January   

VIGIL MASS 
Intention: Alice &Joseph Macrath  

Wednesday 

11:15am  

15th January   

Requiem Mass:  
Sue Hollingworth 
 

 
 

Sunday 
9 am 

19th January  

MORNING MASS 
Intention: Sue Hollingworth 

Baptism/Marriage By appointment 

Sacrament of Reconciliation As above 

Online Donations 
A/C details: 

Name: Holy Spirit 
Development Account, 
Account No.58710368, 

Sort Code 30-15-52 

mailto:fatherroberts@hotmail.com
https://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/legal/privacy-notice/


Fr. Stephen Writes 
 
This week we celebrate the baptism of the Lord. Do you know your baptismal date? If not find out it 
should be a day we should celebrate as it is the day we became members of the universal church. 
Through our baptism we were washed from original sin and made into a new creation in Christ, we 
were given our very own special graces and unique gifts from God. May we all give thanks to the Lord 
for the graces we received at our own baptism.  

                                                     

                                                                     Scripture Readings  
                               

                         Isaiah 40:1-5,9-11   Titus 2:11-14,3:4-7 Luke 3:15-16,21-22 Page number 75 

Sue Hollingworth Rip 

The Requiem mass for Sue will be on January 15th, 2025 11:15am.  Eternal rest grant unto her, O 
Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon her. May her soul and the souls of all the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 

 

Weekday Masses 
        

An idea regarding Tea and Coffee after one of the weekday masses, to build upon parish community. 

So far Thursday has been suggested as a good day, any thoughts let me know. Fr. Stephen 

Churches Together  

Worship Together with other Christians on Sunday January 26th at St Mary's, Marple Bridge at 4 

pm.  Please come to support Joe Harvey from that parish who is taking on the role of Chair of Churches 

Together for this year.  

Church cleaning  

The new rotas are in the pigeonholes. If you are helping with this, please take your rota. 

Christmas carol concert  

Thank you to everyone who came to support the concert to raise money for the work of the Wellspring 

organisation the total raised was £285.10 

 

Message from the SVP 

A massive thank you to all the parishioners who contributed to the Christmas tombolas and Christmas 

Rose fund raisers. Both events raised a fantastic £696.65 (tombola £393.51 Roses £303.14) for SVP 

funds.  

Thanking all those involved with organising and giving their time to ensure these events are so 

successful. The generosity of the parish is remarkable and most appreciated! 

Thank you again SVP team. 

Brass plaques 

If you would like to order a plaque in memory of a loved one or family members who have passed away, 

please ask any member of the SVP for further details. Our intention is to create a memory wall at the 

front of church next to Our Lady and the candle stand to commemorate our parish community. The 

wall is slowly growing! If you haven’t noticed it already, take time to have a look next time you are in 

church. If you are interested the price for a plaque is £75. 


